Niamh Hickex

From: Laura Finn

Sent: Monday 22 January 2024 14:07

To: SIDS

Cc: Paul Caprani

Subject: RE: ABP-317810-23 - Land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Co. Galway
Hi Niamh

Yes, that's acceptable.
Kind Regards

Laura

From: SiDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Monday 22 January 2024 12:51

To: Laura Finn <laura.finn@pleanala.ie>

Subject: FW: ABP-317810-23 - Land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Co. Galway

Hi Laura,
Please see below extension request from the applicant for the response to the HSA.
Is this acceptable?

Kind regards,
Niamh

From: Sean Breslin <shreslin@gravisplanning.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 12:45 PM

To: 5ID5 <sids@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Ed Barrett <ebarrett@gravisplanning.com>

Subject: RE: ABP-317810-23 - Land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Co. Galway

Afternoon Niamh,

Further to our call this morning, | am emailing in regard to the attached letter received from An Bord Pleandla last
week in relation to the submission from the HSA.

By way of update, we are continuing to liaise with the HSA in order to address their queries, however we would like
to request a 2-week extension until 19% February 2024 as this would provide us with a suitable timeframe to
respond appropriately.

I would be grateful if you could confirm if this extension would be acceptable.
Please let me know if you have any gueries.

Kind regards,
Sean
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From: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 12:46 PM
To: Sean Breslin <sbreslin@gravisplanning.com>

Cc: Ed Barrett <ebarrett@gravisplanning.com>
Subject: RE: ABP-317810-23 - Land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Co. Galway

Good afternoon Sean,
| wish to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Kind regards,
Niamh

From: Sean Breslin <sbreslin@gravisplanning.com>

Sent: Monday, January 15, 2024 4:56 PM

To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Ed Barrett <ebarrett@gravisplanning.com>

Subject: ABP-317810-23 - Land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Co. Galway

Dear Sir / Madam,

| trust this email finds you well.

Further to the recent submission made by the Health and Safety Authority, | am emailing to inform you that the
Applicant is liaising directly with the HSA in order to address some outstanding queries and will intend to submit
additional information to them shortly.

Please let us know if you have any queries.

Kind regards,

Sean
- Sean Breslin
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